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In the numerous articles I have read over the past several years the research shows 

that octopi are very intelligent creatures. It is my strong feeling that given their 

important role in keeping aquatic life in balance in our oceans, and their proven 

intelligence they should never be "farmed" for human consumption. Please pass this 

important bill for their protection. Thank you. 


